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LOOKING BEHIND

As we've come to the end of the summer, we're thankful for how God has been moving
here at Iglesia Bautista Dios con Nosotros. In July, we worked in preparation for our
Vacation Bible School. As a church, we were able to go out into our neighborhood for
canvassing, and we have seen fruit from this endeavor. During the first week of August,
we hosted our fifth Vacation Bible School. We started the week with a smaller group than
normal, but we are thankful that our attendance doubled by the last night of the activity.
Please pray for God to continue to use the truth preached in the hearts of the children
who attended. During August, we also began our English classes for the new semester.
We have two new classes and many new students with us alongside the returning ones.
It's also time for the new school year to begin here in the Dominican Republic. We had a
special prayer of dedication for the children and teenagers as they start school. Our kids
also began their next year of homeschool. Landon is now in 7" grade, and Elena has
entered 5™ grade.

LOOKING AHEAD

We ask you to pray for Landon and Elena as they begin the new school year, as well as for
the other students at our church. Also, please pray for us as we have opportunities to
reach new families connected with the first-time students in our English classes. God has
used this ministry greatly in the past, and we are trusting in Him to do so again in this
semester. Additionally, we are continuing to work through the details of updating our
church's incorporation paperwork so we can open a bank account. Please pray that we
have everything in order to turn in. Once the documents are submitted, we will have to
wait around two months to receive them back so we can open the account at the bank.

In Christ,
The Germanos
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